
 
A Bourne Holiday Tradition 

 

Fundraiser - Friends of the Jonathan Bourne Public Library 
19 Sandwich Road, Bourne, MA 02532 

 

2024  
FRIENDS SEASON OF 

GIVING SILENT AUCTION 

 
 
September 26, 2024 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
It is that time of year to think of the 2024 FRIENDS SEASON OF GIVING SILENT AUCTION.  One of 
our wonderful Bourne traditions is here again.  We are extending an invitation to you to be a donor! 
The total money raised will go directly to supporting the library programs.   
Your donations decorate the library for the holidays and bidding on the items is all part of the holiday 
fun.  Your donations will help raise money to benefit the library programs.  Donations must be new or 
in excellent condition.  Only battery-powered tabletop trees can be lit in the library.  Here are the 
auction details: 
 
 
 
Donations 

Each donor may submit up to 5 items.  A donation form must be submitted 
by October 25th for each item.  The form is attached.   
Email the form to metarallo@gmail.com   
Donated items will be received at the library on: 

- Friday, November 8th , from 1:00 to 4:00 pm 
- Saturday, November 9th , from 9:00 am to noon. 

Auction  The auction will run from November 12th to December 6th. 
 
Thank you in advance for your generosity.  Please spread the word and share this invitation with your 
friends. 
It is the Season of Giving!    
 
Marilyn Tarallo, President 
metarallo@gmail.com 
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